
 

The Elie Wiesel Foundation is excited to announce the Mark Podwal Prize, 
celebrating Visions of Judaic Identity! Named for our late Board Member, dear 

friend, and incredible artist, Mark Podwal, the Prize is looking to celebrate 
artists who can create visual works that reflect their own interpretation of 
Jewish identity and the power of friendship in shaping our stories. Please 
visit www.eliewieselfoundation.org/markpodwalprize for more details 

and how to enter. 


